Newsletter January 2016
We want to wish all our clients a wonderful new year and we at Rent a Cheapy hope that this is one of the best years to all. 
Thru the struggles of live with everything that is getting more expensive we at Rent a Cheapy car hire are proud to announce that our reasonable affordable rental rates will stay the same and will not be increasing in the near future. We are proud to once again be able to keep our rates stable for you as consumers to enjoy car rental services (depending on your private rental needs) 
It has never been easier to rent a reliable vehicle with us. 
Does your vehicle need to go in to repairs?
 Do you have family that is planning to come and visit and you do not have enough transport?
You need a vehicle but you do not have a credit card? No problem we accept Cash and EFT
 Going thru a divorce and need some transport until negotiations are settle?
Are you blacklisted or sequestrated and in need of a vehicle until you can re-apply for finance?
Well we at Rent a Cheapy car Hire are willing to rush to your car rental needs. Just send us a email on jacoline@rentacheapy.co.za or phone us on 012 661 9794 or 082 412 9296 describing if you want the cheapest entry level vehicle with or without air conditioning or something a bit newer but still at affordable rates. 
If you have any questions we are only a email or phone call away. 
We wish you all the best for 2016 and hope to see you soon.
Regards
Jacoline Londt

